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Appendix B: ATCB Agency Authorization Letter 

 
Please refer to the following page. 
 



TEL (314) 731-3020    FAX (314) 731-9932

11250 Hunter Drive
Bridgeton, Missouri 63044-2391 U.S.A.

 
 
 
12 SEP 07 
 
American Telecommunications Certification Body, Inc. 
6731 Whittier Avenue 
Suite C110 
McLean, VA  22101 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Please be advised that Hunter Engineering Co. authorizes Rhein Tech Laboratories, Inc. to act on our behalf, until 
otherwise notified, for applications submitted to the Federal Communications Commission and/or American 
Telecommunications Certification Body, Inc. 

 
We certify that we are not subject to denial of federal benefits, which includes FCC benefits, pursuant to Section 
5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, U.S.C. 862.  Further, no party to the application, as defined in 47 CFR 
1.2002(b), is subject to denial of federal benefits, that includes FCC benefits. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
James McClenahan 
R&D Manager Electronics 
Hunter Engineering Company 
 
 
 
 


